
 

EAT & BEYOND GLOBAL HOLDINGS INC. ANNOUNCES CHANGE OF AUDITOR  

 
 

Vancouver, British Columbia (September 27, 2024) – Eat & Beyond Global Holdings Inc. (CSE: EATS) 

(OTCPK: EATBF) (FSE: 988) (“Eat & Beyond” or the “Company”), is pleased to announce that it has 

changed its auditors from GreenGrowth CPAs, Chartered Public Accountants (the “Former Auditor”) to 

Manning Elliott LLP, Chartered Public Accountants (the “Successor Auditor”). The Former Auditor resigned 

as the auditor of the Company effective July 10, 2024 and the board of directors of the Company appointed 

the Successor Auditor on September 18, 2024, until the next annual shareholder meeting of the Company. 

 

The Company's board of directors and audit committee each approved the resignation of the Former Auditor 

and the appointment of the Successor Auditor in place of the Former Auditor; there were no reservations, 

modified opinions or reportable events (as defined in National Instrument 51-102) in connection with each of 

the Former Auditor's audit of the Company which occurred prior to their resignation as auditors of the 

Company; and the Notice of Change of Auditor was approved by the Company's board of directors. 

 

In accordance with National Instrument 51-102, the Notice of Change of Auditor, together with the required 

letters from the Former Auditor and the Successor Auditor, have been reviewed by the audit committee and 

the board of directors and have been filed on SEDAR. 

 

About Eat Beyond 

 

Eat & Beyond is an investment issuer that identifies and makes equity investments in global companies that 

are developing and commercializing innovative food tech and sustainability. Led by a team of industry experts, 

Eat & Beyond is the first issuer of its kind in Canada, providing retail investors with the unique opportunity 

to participate in the growth of a broad cross-section of opportunities in the alternative food and sustainability 

sectors, and access companies that are leading the charge toward a smarter, more secure food supply.  

 

Learn more: https://eatbandeyond.com/ 

 

For further information: For further information, please contact Young Bann, CEO, 

young@purposeesg.com. 

 

The Canadian Securities Exchange does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 

release and has neither approved nor disapproved the contents of this press release.  
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